
Good morning, Huskies! It is Thursday, March 28th and we are on a regular schedule.  

Hey Huskies, don’t forget your SRRC will be set up in the lobby tomorrow at lunch, to claim your prize 

from yesterday’s egg hunt. You must return the egg the QR code was found in. 

Happy floral day Huskies! 

Attention Huskies! It is today that the Culinary Tech 120 classes will be selling hand-held calzones 
at lunch time for $4.00. Come to room 123 at noon to get yours. There will be 2 options: pepperoni 
and bacon or mushroom, peppers, feta, and spinach. If you're wondering what a calzone is, just 
think of a pizza pocket except ours are hand crafted fresh with delicious filings and dough made 
from scratch. They’re the perfect lunch food to grab and go. Remember, they're available this today 
at noon from the Culinary Tech class for only $4.00.  And, this time, you can pay cash or tap!  

There will be a climate action meeting today in room 112 at 1:00pm. 

GSA has a meeting today in room 205 at lunch. Students that identify with 2SLGBTQIA+ and allies 
are encouraged to attend. 

The sexual health nurse will be here today. If you’d like to see her, put your name in the box on her 
door or text her at 506-333-2113. 

EmPowering Tomorrow Conference: Engaging New Brunswick youth in green energy career 
exploration through hands-on workshops, networking, and energy efficiency education. Students 
interested in green energy, green careers, and other workshops by attending a conference on April 
25th in Fredericton, NB. Transportation and food will be included. Please see Mrs. Bartlett or Mrs. 
Allaby for details by the end of the day today. Limited spots available. 

Boys’ rugby today on the field from 5:30-7pm. 

Congratulations to the JV Boys volleyball and JV Girls volleyball teams on their wins against 
Harvey!! 

Reminder to badminton players that we are hosting a tournament on Tuesday at 4pm. 


